
AMERICAN ROSE SOCIETY 
CONSULTING ROSARIAN EMERITUS REQUIREMENTS 

 
The ARS Board of Directors approved Consulting Rosarian Emeritus in June 1994. The honor is 
for those who have served as a CR for at least ten years and no longer wish to be active. 
 
A CR who qualifies may request Emeritus status through the District CR Chair. The District CR 
Chair may suggest this status to a Consulting Rosarian in declining health if the Consulting 
Rosarian qualifies. 
 
Upon approval of the request by the District and National CR Chair, the District CR Chair 
presents each new Consulting Rosarian Emeritus with a certificate of appreciation for past 
service. The District CR Chair presents the Emeritus designation to the recipient at the next 
suitable occasion. 
 
The District or Society making the request pays for the certificate. Listing a Consulting Rosarian 
Emeritus’ name requires name only (no contact information) and marked as Emeritus. 
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